
Public Notice
Malawi Revenue Authority

The Malawi Revenue Authority (MRA) has organised regional 
sensitisation workshops for exporters to be conducted in Blantyre, 
Lilongwe and Mzuzu. 
The main objective of the workshop is to provide exporters with information 
regarding New Export Management Procedures that have been instituted to 
ensure efficiency and enhance compliance in exports.

Date: 		 Monday 23rd, July 2018
Venue:  	 Blantyre Ryalls Hotel
Time: 	 8: 30 am 
 
Date: 		 Wednesday 25th, July 2018
Venue:  	 Sunbird Lilongwe
Time: 	 8: 30 am 

Date: 		 Friday 27th, July 2018
Venue:  	 Sunbird Mzuzu
Time: 	 8: 30 am 

In view of this, the Authority would like to invite all Exporters, the business 
sector and other interested groups to attend these workshops. Please, note 
that attendance to these workshops is free. 

For more information, contact the Head of Corporate Affairs, Mr. Steven 
Kapoloma, on 0888 986 200, email skapoloma@mra.mw or Manager 
Exports Mr. Chimwemwe Kawalewale, on 0888 345 735,  email 
ckawalewale@mra.mw.  

Tom Gray Malata
COMMISSIONER GENERAL

REGIONAL SENSITISATION 
WORKSHOPS FOR EXPORTERS


